Northwest Water Services, LLC

May 31, 2017

Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission
ATTN: Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Application for Transfer of Bacus Road #1 Water System to Northwest Water Services

Dear Mr. King,

Please find enclosed our application for transfer of the Bacus Road Water System to Northwest
Water Services. This is a system which was run by the previous owners of Lake Alyson Water
and Tjetland Water Systems. They are dissolving their corporations and partnership and have
transferred the system to Northwest Water Services.

In the application for transfer is the following:

1. Letter from Consolidated Utilities, Inc., formerly Lake Alyson Water, Inc
2. Application for transfer (with exhibits)

3. Signed copy of Instrument of Transfer

4. Income statement, Balance Sheet, Asset Listing, Depreciation Schedule for Northwest Water
Services, LLC

5. Consolidated Utilities Balance Sheet

6. Copy of the customer notice telling them of the sale and transfer of the Bacus water system.
7. Revision of tariff sheets: Index page and Service Area

We look forward to working with you to help get this system up and functioning properly with a
long-range plan and an objective of producing better quality water in a more efficient and
effective way than they have had in the past.

Sincerely,

Carol Rofkar & Kelly Wynn,
Owners, Northwest Water Services

14263 Calhoun Road, Mount Vernon, WA 98273
P.360.820.1990 F.360.466.1713



